
Greetings	Nob	Hill	Elementary	families	and	community,	

	
	

As	a	reminder,	due	to	the	coronavirus	threat	to	our	community,	our	school	and	all	District	schools	are	
closed	now	through	spring	break.		

		

To	maintain	ongoing	communications	and	to	ensure	everyone	is	informed,	the	District	has	provided	
information	on	several	important	topics	including	meals	available	to	students	and	families	at	school	
locations,	child	care	assistance,	spring	break	camps	and	more.		

		

For	this,	and	other	important	information	and	resources	on	what	you	should	know	about	coronavirus,	
visit	the	District’s	website	at	Broward	schools	dot	com	forward	slash	coronavirus.	

		

Updates	will	be	provided	as	new	information	becomes	available.		

		

Keeping	our	students,	staff	and	families	safe	and	healthy	is	our	primary	focus.			

		

We	appreciate	your	patience	and	flexibility	as	we	work	together	to	get	through	this	unprecedented	
event.	

	

Educationally	Yours,	

Mrs. Jeannie B. Floyd 

	


